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STEWARDS REPORT 26th January 2011  
 
 
Present: L A Lane, R Merritt, R Merritt, B Merritt 
 
 
Stewards today interviewed licensed trainer Mr A Trengrove regarding the 
finding's of a stable inspection carried out at his stable's on 22nd January 2011.   
 
Mr Trengrove was advised that in the future he should record in his treatment 
book when horses in his care are attended by a Veterinary Surgeon irrespective 
of whether medication is administered and irrespective of whether it is at his 
stables or not.     
 
 
 

L A Lane 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


